

Resignation from Transportation Advisory Committee

Cody Jacobs <cjacobsnatick@gmail.com>

Tue, Jul 26, 2022 at 9:37 AM

To: Selectmen <Selectboard@natickma.org>

Cc: Josh Ostroff <jostroff@natickma.org>, Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Dear Members of the Board,

Regrettably, I am writing to resign from my position on the Transportation Advisory Committee. I have recently been appointed to the Finance Committee and, in light of that, I no longer feel that I have the bandwidth to effectively serve on the TAC given my other professional and personal commitments (plus it is a little ambiguous whether that would even be allowed).

I want to express my gratitude to the Board for giving me the opportunity to serve, and I wish my colleagues on the TAC well as they continue their important work.

Thank you,

-Cody

Cody Jacobs (he/him)

Member, Brown School Council Town Meeting Member, Precinct 2 Town of Natick cjacobsnatick@gmail.com